
November is The Rotary Foundation Month! Thank you to all of you who helped us kick off the celebration at our District Rotary Foundation Gala
in Lakeland. We hope you enjoyed the fellowship and fun. We look forward to recognizing more clubs next year!

There are few charities that can boast the record we have for putting our donations to work doing good in the world. That said, this is the time to inspire
Rotarians and Rotaractors through stories of impact in our seven areas of focus.  You are encouraged to invite a speaker to join a club meeting in
November and share their experience with a Foundation program. The options are endless and could include featuring a Peace Fellow, grant recipient,
grant partner, member, or donor who have been touched by The Rotary Foundation.

There are some short Rotary Foundation videos you can share at: https://vimeopro.com/rotary/trf
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THINGS TO DO!



Schedule a Rotary Foundation Speaker for your Club
Promote Giving Tuesday - November 30th

Encourage End of Year Giving to TRF





POLIO UPDATE 



As of November 14 2021 




New Polio Cases

 YTD = 4 wpv1 cases




1 in Pakistan  

3 in Afghanistan. 








Please share this information with your Club:

Why We Give to TRF

1- Helping others! Plain and simple. This is our history from almost the beginning with the first project
establishing a public restroom in Chicago. (Did you know that bit of trivia?) 

2- Doing service projects locally and internationally is our heritage. These projects are made possible when
all members of your Club support our Foundation. With EREY we make giving easy to do. Go to rotary.org
and get your club members to enroll for automatic payments.

3- Doing projects in your backyard and outside our own community will make member’s lives more inspiring
and interesting.

4- Giving to TRF will increase your club’s ability to do local projects with more DDF.

5- When you partner with other Clubs on Global Grants you can have a big impact whether it is an
international project or for local projects with Clubs in your area.

Did you know? 
In an effort to eradicate polio and boost health measures for
children in Afghanistan, the Taliban government agreed to
restart a door-to-door vaccination program November 8th.
Women are the frontline workers in this effort. The agreement
was brokered by Rotarian Aziz Memon.

https://www.rotary.org/

